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LIFE	prides	itself	on	helping	those	in	need	and	for	being	the	champion	for	those	who	cannot	speak	
but	who	enrich	our	lives	and	everyday	make	us	a	little	more...	human.	
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Share a Smile Edition 

Dear Friends:  
 
Hope you are staying safe, and healthy.   
 
As you know, Florida continues to experience an alarming spike in COVID-19 infections and just recorded 
the highest single one-day surge of any state in the country.    
 
Everyone’s life continues to be upended by this pandemic.  But it is especially hard on the underserved 
and disadvantaged in our community, particularly vulnerable children.  In fact, one in five children in 
Palm Beach County goes hungry each night.   
 
That is why I made a $1 million donation back in April to the Palm Beach County Food Bank to support 
and expand its Food4OurKids initiative for children.  This program, now called Lois’ Food4Kids, provides 
meals to more than 3,000 kids at 45 sites during the summer and on weekends and the numbers are 
growing exponentially because of the coronavirus crisis.   
 
At that time, I urged those of us who are more fortunate to help me ensure that these children have 
access to nutritional meals on a daily basis.   
 
So I decided to make it easy to do so.  Because I like the work the Food Bank does so much, I’m giving all 
of you the opportunity to “share” my commitment to the cause.   
 
I’ve now launched a $50,000 social media-based matching grant initiative through which I will donate $1 
each time an individual “shares” a post I originate and send about the PBCFB and specifically the Lois’ 
Food4Kids program.   
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Upcoming Events 

October 5, 2020 
 

American Military Hero Dog Monument Dedication  

Tri-County Animal Rescue, Boca Raton, FL  

12:00 noon  

Light lunch to follow 

By Invitation Only 

 

February 19, 2021 

Lois Pope and LIFE's Board invite you to 

LIFE's 27th Annual Lady in Red Gala 

The Breakers Palm Beach 

6:00 pm 

 

(Dear Friends continued) 

Moreover, you all have the opportunity to make your own donation to the program through this 

new campaign.  The campaign will run through the end of August.  If you are interested in 

donating, please click on https://pbcfoodbank.org/loisfood4kids or you can copy and paste the 

link into your web browser and hit enter; it will take you directly to the site.   

 

No child should ever go hungry, here in Palm Beach County or anywhere else in this country.  So 

please join me in putting a huge smile on the faces of thousands of children while helping fill their 

nutritional needs. 

 
 

 

Love,    

                                        Lois 
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